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FEB 0 61991

' V. A. Medical- Center
Nuclear Medicine Service

-ATTN: Gary L. Wilkinson,
Medical; Director

Highway 6 West
Iowa City, IA 52240

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: DEMAND FOR INFORMATION LETTER DATED NOVEMBER 2, 1990

The above refere ced document required that you respond to us within 30 days
regardieg your compliance with 10 CFR 30.35 (copy enclosed). Af ter further
review of LiNnse _No. 14-00822-01,- Amendment No. 27. issued on July 18,'1990
incorporated your June 26, 1990 decommissioning submittal.

.On-November 19, 1990, our office issued a Pescission of License Amendment
No. 27. based on the determination that the amendment was unnecessary and
redundant since the requirements are contained in the decommissioning rule
(10 CFR 30.35).

We.have concluded that you are in compliance with 10 CFR 30.35 " Financial
Assurance and Recordkeeping-for Decommissioning" and have enclosed an
acceptance 19tter regarding your June 26, 1990 submittal.

,

You need not take any further act on regarding this matter.

If you have any questions, please contact our offices at-(708) 790-5625.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By
Patricia J. Pelke ;

Materials Licensing Section

Enclosures::
1._10_CFR_Part 30-
2. Acceptance Letter
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cc w/ enclosure:
~

Veterans Administration
. Veterans Administration Central Office
ATTN: James W. Fletcher,. M.D.

Director
Nuclear Medicine Service (115)
810 Vermont Avenue, N.W.

._ Washington, DC 20420
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